STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS
GOVERNOR

June 9, 1987

Robert M. & Marjorie M. Wilkinson
P.0. Box 7456
Northridge, CA 91327

Re: Jaco #60 D-32-20N-9W

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Wilkinson:

1000 RIO BRAZOS RDAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505)334-6178

Please file a notice of intention to drill (form C-101 &
C-102) for the referenced well. This will allow us to have

the appropriate documentation. Mr. Jones has
supplied a sundry notice on the actual drilling.

already

I have talked to Mr. Jones and due to the circumstances
surrounding the drilling of this well he will continue to
file the appropriate reports as information is avallable.

Sincerely,

oy

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor

FTC/dj
xc: Well File



BRANA CORPORATION==

CONSULTING PETROLEUM ENGINEERS

FIRST INTERSTATE BLDG. SUITE 1223
MORRIS B. JONES TELEPHONE
PRESIDENT ALBURUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102 505 - 247-8393

June 2, 1987

Mr. Frank Chavez, Supervisor Dist.#3

State of New Mexico, Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division

1000 Rio' Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: Temporarily Abondon Well,
Jaco #60, D-32-20N-9W,
McKinley Co., N.M.

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Attached is a C-103(Sundry Notice on Wells) on the above
well operated by Mr. Robert M, Wilkinson. This well has
41" casing at the surface and has been temporarily abandoned.

Mr. Wilkinson entered into a contract with Geo-Engineering

to drill and complete or plug this well and to file all

required reports with the 0il Conservation Division. Evidently
these reports were not filed and Mr. Wilkinson has no information
on this well other than that shown on the attached C-103.

Mr. Wilkinson is desirous of completing the records on this
well to your satisfaction. Please advise me of the additional
information and procedures that you will require,

Yours truly,

rris B, J

MBJ:eh
Attachment

CC: Mr. Robert M. Wilkinson
P. 0. Box 7456
Northridge, CA., 91327




May 26, 1987

Mr. Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Jaco #60 D-32-20N-09W

Dear Mr. Chavez:

We contracted with Geo-Engineering to drill the above well and to
to file all required reports.

Since it is evident that they did not do so and we cannot get any
satisfaction from them regarding their responsibilities in this
matter, we will do all we can to file the necessary reports.

Please advise of the reports needed and send us the necessary
forms. We will fill them out to the best of our ability.

RMW:m
copy: Morris B. Jones

.~

Very truly,

DAIBU ...

Robert M. Wilkinson




